
rush days.  

Fun, laugher and  

socialising with friends 

were the three key  

elements as the  

children not only  

produced some  

wonderful art but took 

part in many fun games 

and activities in  

between art workshops 

and after school while  

staying at The Ranch. 

 

Thank you to everyone 

involved for your  

wonderful energy and 

hard work to make the 

camp a success.  

Special thank you of 

course to the artists 

Jean, Sue, Bill and  

Genevieve , also to  

Kerri and her team at 

The Ranch for making the 

children feel so  

welcome during their stay, 

Goolma Principal Mrs 

Charlton for her amazing 

enthusiasm,  and finally the 

staff at Hill End Public who 

gave up many hours of 

their own time to make the 

camp succeed. 

Thank you! 

Enjoy the weekend.  

Mr G 

Calendar 

NOVEMBER  

Debating  

DECEMBER  

Presentation 

Night 
12 

Art Camp  

Supporters 
 

Once again,  

thank you to  

Club Mudgee and 

Mid-Western  

Regional Council 

for sponsorship of 

student  

scholarships.  
 

Also, to Woolworths 

Mudgee and S&S 

Meats, Mudgee for 

their generous  

catering support of 

our Art Camp. 

HILL END PUBLIC SCHOOL 
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THE GOLDEN QUILL 

We’re on th
e W
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We’re a Certified  Crunch & Sip School! 

Art Camp Triumph! 
Hi folks, 

Thirty three students, 

nine schools, four artists 

and artworks into the 

hundreds. These are 

the simple figures that 

saw the 2014 Hill End 

Art Camp once again 

prove to be a huge  

success for all of the 

students and also for 

our school.  

 

Creativity abounded for 

three days as the  

children created  

artworks using  

traditional great master 

techniques, sketched 

using technical  

observation skills and 

pin-hole photographs 

using technology  

dating back to the gold 

ATTACHMENT 
Locust Season Flyer 

 

 

SWIMMING 
Next week, weather  

permitting, our  

swimming program  

will begin. Please ensure 

children bring  

swimmers, towel and 

thongs or crocs (these 

are very important for 

walking to and from pool 

- no swimming without 

them.) to school on  

Monday. These items can 

remain at school and 

taken home each Friday 

for washing. 

 

Mrs Charlton & Mrs Rayner  

take a short break  



Art Camp Students! 
What a wonderful group of students we  had in attendance at the HEPS Art Camp! Without exception they were well  

mannered, funny, thoughtful and above all very talented! They came from Goolma, Lue, Wollar, Hargraves, Ilford, Sofala, 

Wattle Flat and Perthville to join our students for three days in Hill End. They participated in pinhole camera photography, 

sketching with charcoal and still life painting with paint and pastels over the three days. They worked and played together 

and also stayed at the Hill End Ranch for two nights. We had wonderful weather for the camp so students were able to get 

outside for their photography and sketching. 

“Art,  

art & 

more 

art!” 
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THE GOLDEN QUILL 

Remembrance Day 
Remembrance Day was not forgotten during the Art Camp. Students, staff and artists joined with local  

residents to attend the Hill End & Tambaroora Progress Association’s service at the Hill End War  

Memorial. Harrison Browne laid a wreath on behalf of the Association and HEPS. 



    

The Artists! 
Page 3 

TERM 4, WEEK 6 

Mrs Rayner’s Final Day 
We said farewell to Mrs Rayner on Thursday, as she 

started maternity leave. Mrs Groves came in the 

morning, as the students had made a beautiful  

mobile with her for the new baby. Toby was joined 

in transition for a short time by Ruby, who enjoyed 

her playtime at HEPS. 

 

 

Senior Student 

Of the Week 

Liam English 

Junior Student of 

the Week 

Allen Drakeford 

Well, what can we say! Thanks to Jeannie, Sue, Bill & Genevieve for making this Art Camp such a success. They came 

to our school to teach students from around the district many different art forms and techniques - from pin hole  

photography to charcoal sketching, to paints and pastels.  We know that some of these students have been inspired 

by you and will carry on producing art. They will remember this camp for the rest of their lives. 

The Art! Just some of the amazing art produced over the 3 days! 
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HILL END WINS AGAIN! 
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